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We were so pleased to welcome almost 300 people during 

the Historical Society’s Pop-up Museum’s two week run 

at the library. The room was packed at the gala opening. It 

was so fun listening to the recollections and stories related 

to the displays. Special thanks go out to the community 

members who lent us artifacts to display. Folks listed the 

gas pump, logging equipment, and fishing rods as favorite 

artifacts. One person listed Rick Divers! If you noticed you 

have photos to add to our displays, please forward them to 

us. We can scan them and get them right back to you. 

We’re always looking to add to our archives of Fall City 

history. 

Cemetery Headstone Cleaning 

Join us on Sunday, May 5th and Sunday, May 19th from noon-3pm for our next headstone cleaning at 

the Fall City Cemetery.  We have completed the cleaning of Civil War and World War I Veterans’ 

headstones, so now we’re moving on to World War II.  Bring buckets and rags.  We have the special 

cleaner that safely cleans the old stones. See you there! 

We Popped-up! 


